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ENVIRONMENT OFFICERS  

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 74/14 8 SEPTEMBER 2014 

The purpose of this paper is to ask Members to consider a proposal from the Isle of Wight Council’s 
Strategic Manager Recreation, Leisure and Public Spaces for funding an additional Environment Officer 
post. 

NO. DETAIL 

1)  CONTEXT 

a) Although this has not been raised in discussions with Town and Parish Councils about possible 
responses to the budget cuts in Beach Cleaning and Grounds Maintenance, the Strategic 
Manager has raised it in his letter to all such Councils about those matters. 

b) The Isle of Wight Council’s decision is to cut the numbers of posts in the Environment Officer 
team from the current 7.5 to 3.5. 

c) A matrix attached to the letter shows the range of services by the team that will be lost when 
that happens. 

2)   PROPOSAL 

a) The matrix also shows those services due to be lost that could be retained if Town and Parish 
Councils agree to fund an additional post to increase the team’s establishment to 4.5. 

b) The proposal is that this is funded by contributions of 4o pence per head of population for 
parishes with more than 5,000 people and 30 pence per head for those with fewer residents. 

c) The cost to Ventnor Town Council, shown on the matrix with a population of 5,976 would be 
£2,390.40pa 

3)  RECOMMENDATION 

Members are recommended to consider this request and determine whether the Town Council 
would, or would not, be willing to make that commitment. 

 




